
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No 
2020-M-017 

 

Subject: Request from Marten River Winterfest  

Agenda Date: February 20, 2020    

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED that Council of the Municipality of Temagami approves the sponsorship request For 
the Winter Festival in Marten River; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT future budgets contain a contribution for the Winter Festival in Marten River similar 
to that for Shiverfest held in Temagami/Temagami North. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
A request was received from the Marten River Winterfest Committee requesting support for their Winter 
Carnival being held on March 21, 2020.   
 
This event is hosted by the Marten River Volunteer Fire Association. 
 
Each year, the Municipality hosts Shiverfest in the Northern Portion of our Municipality and there is a 
budget allocation for this event.  The same should hold true for this event in the Southern Portion of our 
Municipality and Council is being asked to consider this direction in future budgets. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator  


